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FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

 

 

 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

  

As we wrote earlier, last week we suspended production due to the tense 

situation in Nikopol.  The shelling of the city of Nikopol, fortunately, 

stopped. Centravis employees were not hurt. The production equipment 

was not damaged. 

  

The company's team decided to resume production today. Production 

works in one shift. Our sales managers continue to take orders. We 

comply with all safety measures.  

 

I am at your disposal, with all your requests for information or inquiries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Artem Atanasov 

aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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